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The Principal’s Corner

May 3rd to May 7th is Catholic Education

week. This year we celebrate“Rejoicing in

Hope” as a school community. We have many

activities planned throughout the week. We will

culminate the week with the Living Rosary on

Friday, May 7th at 9:30 a.m and 10:45 a.m. We

also have our first ever Pizza Portfolio night

planned for Wednesday, May 5th. Our annual

garage sale will be held on Friday, May 7th from

4:00 p.m to 6:30 p.m.

May is also the month to remember

Mary the Mother of Jesus Christ. We will begin

each day with the Hail Mary. We will remind

students often of the sacrifices Mary made and

the important role she holds in our Catholic

Faith.

I would also like to wish all of our

Mothers and Grandmothers a Happy Mother’s

Day.

We are continuing with our Spring

Food Drive. Please help those less fortunate

and send non-perishable food items to school.

As always if you have any questions or

concerns, please feel free to contact the school.

A strong connection between the school and the

home is a great recipe for success for your

child.

Sincerely,

John D’Alessandri

Important Dates This Month

Wednesday, May 5th - Pizza Portfolio Night -
We will be extending the deadline for orders
for this event until Monday, May 3rd. We
encourage everyone to join us for pizza or just
drop by to view the great work your child has
accomplished this year. Miss Lavoie's
Essential Skills class will be selling canvas
bags. The Porcupine Health Unit will also be on
hand to explain their new SNAC initiative.

Friday, May 7th - Garage Sale from
4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Sunday, May 9th  - Happy Mother’s Day

Thursday, May 13th - World Catholic
Education Day

Friday, May 14th - Jump Rope for Heart
2:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Tuesday, May 18th  - Mass at St. Anthony’s
Cathedral at 9:30 a.m.

Monday, May 24th - Victoria Day Holiday

Monday, May 31st - EQAO testing for
Grade 3 begins

Monday, June 7th - EQAO testing for
Grade 6 begins


